Reminder: AOL will never ask you to send us your password or credit card number in an email. This message has been scanned for known viruses.

From:

To: DrIris1@aol.com

Subject:

Thank you

Date:

Fri, 14 Jul 2006 4:23 PM

Dear Dr. Vardy,

Don't worry, I am not addicted to e-mail, but I do want to thank you for the talk we had the other day. It really matters to me that I fully understand all the issues relating to Katja's treatment, and our conversation helped to clarify the situation. I appreciate the time you took to discuss her little mouth with all its tribulations when you are surrounded daily by endless teeth, thrusting tongues, wayward jaws and less than palatial palates. It must be difficult to continually have to explain the same sorts of things to a never-ending sea of parents, but each time you do you can be assured that it is truly valued by the moms and dads.

Katja is working harder than ever on her tongue and hopes to impress you in three weeks. (Oy.)

Yours,

Bruce